
From: Reza Sadjadi  
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 11:04 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Support for the motion by Councillor Chan 

Good Morning, 

We would like to express our support for the motion by Councillor Chan to reconsider 
allowing residents to be able to vote online for the October 2022 election. 

Best Regards, 

Dr. Saman Khoshnevis 

Dr. Reza Sadjadi 

97 Baynards Lane, Richmond Hill 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

